
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our
church. Please drop off your donation at the 

Welcome Centre.

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday July 27 at 10am
Worship Service

In Two Weeks
Sunday August 3, 2025 at 10am
Worship Service at Bethany
Mennonite Church

Welcome                                                                                          Erv Willms    

Worship in Song                                                                         Small Group    

Community Prayer 

Scripture Reading               Colossians 1: 15-28             Jocelyn Thwaites     

Message                               “In Whose Image?”                   Pastor Daniel

Closing Song

Sending Blessing                                                                                                   

 July 20, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4


Within Red Brick Church...

Within the Community...

Red Brick Kids – Though it is the middle of summer, we
are already planning the RBK program that will start up
in September. We are so thankful for all the support we
received this past year and we are looking forward to yet
another great year. Later in the summer we will post
something about registration. Currently we are looking
for someone to teach the Grade 1-2 class (ages 6 – 8) on
a regular basis. If you feel called to this, please contact
John Tiessen (john.tiessen22@hotmail.com or 289-668-
7056) to discuss. Please pray for this vital ministry within
our congregation. If you know of anyone who is new to
NOTL or who has children that would be interested to
join us, please talk with them and pray for them.

Sunday August 3rd
In two weeks on Sunday, August 3rd, all are
invited to join in worship at Bethany Mennonite
Church, at the corner of Creek Rd. & East-West
Line at 10:00 a.m. See you back here on August 10!

Lost and Found Items
We have found numerous lost items in the past few
weeks. Lost items are stored in the church mailroom
in the foyer. There are also two winter dress coats
hanging on the coat rack near the nursery. Please take
a look to see if anything belongs to you. 

Prayer Time August 5
On Tuesday August 5 from 6-7pm please join us for
prayer time in the Youth Room.  All are welcome!

Conrad Grebel University College Alumni Picnic
On Saturday August 16 from 2pm to 6pm Conrad
Grebel will be hosting their Alumni picnic at the
Brubacher House Museum. It is located on Frank
Tompa Drive, at the University of Waterloo's North
Campus inside the David Johnston Research +
Technology Park.  The picnic will include family
friendly outdoor activities, a fire pit, and a bouncy
castle. For more information contact Alison Enns by
email at: aenns@uwaterloo.ca

Days For Girls High Tea Fundraiser
On Saturday June 21, Days For Girls hosted a High Tea
Fundraiser here at NUMC. Due to the hard work and
dedication of their volunteers, and the generosity of
the community, they raised $5630!  A huge thank you
to everyone who took part in this special event.

Hospice Niagara Annual Report
The 2024/25 Annual Report for Hospice Niagara is
now available. A copy is posted on the bulletin board
in the foyer.


